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Transport  

Canada 

Transports  

Canada 
Place De Ville 

Tower “C”, 20
th
 Floor 

330 Sparks Street 

Ottawa, Ontario  K1A 0N5 

 

October 9, 2015 
ADDENDUM # 4 

 
Subject:  Request for Proposals T8080-150253-Winter berthing of the Princess of Acadia 
 
 
 
 
Further to the above-mentioned Request for Proposal, this Addendum (#4) is to advise potential 
bidders of the question(s) received during this tender call to date and the response(s) are indicated in 
the attached Annex A-1.  
 
No consideration will be given for extras and/or changes because the tenderer was not 
familiar with the contents of this Addendum. 
 
Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provide below and 
enclosing a copy of this document with their proposal 
 
All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposals remain unchanged. 
 
Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provide below and 
enclosing a copy of this document with their proposal. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the Request for Proposals remain unchanged. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Osman Zakir 
Transport Canada/Transports Canada  
Contracting Specialist/Spécialiste contrats 
330, rue Sparks Street/Tour C  
Place de Ville - AFTC  
Ottawa, Ontario - K1A 0N5  
Tel.: 613-998-7816 
Fax: 613-991-0854  
osman.zakir@tc.gc.ca  
 
RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED 
 
 Name of Company ___________________________________________ 
 
 Signature ___________________________________________________ 
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1.  Can Transport Canada provide the current value of the MV Princess of Acadia for 

insurance calculations? 

 

A market value assessment was completed in March 2015.  At that time, the MV Princess of 

Acadia was valued in the range of $1-2 million. 

 

 

 

1.  Transports Canada peut-il fournir la valeur actuelle du NM Princess of Acadia aux fins du 

calcul du montant de l’assurance? 

 

Une évaluation de la valeur marchande du bâtiment a été réalisée en mars 2015.  À ce 

moment-là, la valeur du NM Princess of Acadia était de l’ordre d’un à deux millions de 

dollars. 
 


